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Date:   04.08.2016 

Subject: Recent Developments in Turkey 

 

On July 15, 2016, the Turkish government was subject to an attempted coup by a group 

within the Turkish army. The Turkish government and the Turkish security forces (including 

the Turkish army) took control of the situation in a short period of time and the ruling 

government remained in control. Following the coup attempt, there have been arrests of 

numerous individuals, including senior members of the military, police and judiciary, as 

well as suspension, dismissal, travel bans and legal proceedings against police officers, 

public employees and a number of individuals in the business community. 

The Bank's operations have not been materially affected by the attempted coup. The 

Turkish banking system continues to operate under normal conditions and the Bank 

continues to perform its regular transactions under normal operating procedures. 

 


